
TOWN OF WALPOLE 

OLD TOWN HALL RE-USE COMMITTEE 

 

PUBLIC FORUM 

The Town of Walpole’s recently formed Old Town Hall Re-Use 
Committee will be hosting a Public Forum at the Walpole Public Library 
in the Pinnacle Room on June 13, 2017 at 6:00 PM.  The Committee is 
seeking input from the public on the future re-use of this important 
building.  The Police Department is scheduled to move into their new 
building in the spring of 2018.  Residents are encouraged to attend to share 
their thoughts. 




